Office of the Attorney-General

Mr Peter Mericka
Lawyers Real Estate
Suite 6, 3-5 Hewish Road
CROYDON VIC 3136

Dear Mr Mericka

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 15 October 2013 to the Attorney-General

the Hon Robert Clark MP.
Your correspondence is currently being considered.

Yours sincerely

Departmental Liaison Officer
Office of the Attorney-General
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121 Exhibition Street
Melbourne Victoria 3000
GPO Box 123

Melbourne Victoria 3001
Telephone: (03) 8684 1111
Facsimile: (03) 8684 1100
DX 210220
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